
Welcome back to school: we hope you all had 
a lovely October break. It has been lovely 
hearing about everything that you have been 
getting up to.  
 
This term it will still be Miss McNeill as 
class teacher, and Ms Sutherland and Mrs 
McKechnie as our SLA’s. Mrs Cuthbertson 
will be in class on a Thursday morning.  
 
Please ensure that all clothing is labelled 
clearly, to help prevent any mix ups.  

Literacy 
Literacy activities will focus on adding more    
detail to our writing; reading comprehension; and 
using Clicker and other forms of 
technology to support language 
based activities.   

 

Mathematics 
This term our class will be practising skills for 
multiplication and division. We will also be        
focusing on time and shape. 
 

P.E. 
For our P.E. lessons this term we will be focusing 
on ball skills and fitness. This will involve         
different team games and learning how to build 
our stamina.  
 

Topic 
This term  our topic will be “Homes; Local and 
Global”. We will be learning about different types 
of houses and why they are different around the 
world.  
 

Science 
ELR 2 will be learning about water and the water 
cycle as part of their science topic.   
 

 

As a class we will be learning 
about the Sustainable Develop-
ment Goal ‘Life on Land’. We will 
be focussing on the importance 
of trees and how we can help 
protect the rainforest. 

PE will continue to take place outdoors on a 
Monday and  Wednesday. Pupils should come 

to school wearing their gym 
clothes. Please look at the   
forecast for the day ahead so 
that your child is dressed               
appropriately for the weather. 
(Waterproof jackets and   
trousers may be useful on very 
wet days.) 

 

Please follow us @CastlehillPri  on 
Twitter and look for #ELR2 to 
find out what we have been up to! 

Parental Communication  
We hope you are all enjoying reading our  
weekly update which is just a snippet of the 
week in ELR 2.  Any other important              
information will continue to be communicated 
as and when through either e-mail or phone.  
 
Any sensitive or personal information 
should be shared through the office 
on 0141 955 2215. 

Homework 
 
Homework will continue to be issued on 
Teams every Monday, due in the following 
Sunday.  
 
If you have any questions about Teams or 
the Class Notebook, please get in touch. 


